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Hannah Dustin. The Page place is still occupied by a Page, 
and the place which John Webster settled is still in the 
Webster family. The first schoolhouse in the town was 
located near the David Page place and was afterwards 
moved. 

Albert Harrison Hall was introduced. He spoke of hurricanes 
in this section especially of one of Sept. 1815 which then 
was said to be the greatest wind ever known in New 
England. Another occurred Sept. 8, 1869, after which 
Hurricane Mt. received its name. He showed maps of the. 
roads in Fryeburg and maps of Brownfield and Conway 
showing pa1ts over which were disputed claims. He pointed 
out the facts that East Conway was first settled then Conway 
Center and then North Conway. 

Miss Kennett mentioned the idea of interested members 
making a tour of the places mentioned by Miss Woodward as 
first settlements. Miss Edna Eastman furnished a paper on 
Rev. Edward Payson Eastman which was read by Mrs. A. H. 
Hall. 

Miss Kennett spoke of finances and Fred Dinsmore gave a 
treasurer's report. Voted to adjourn. 






